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All aboard the Holiday Train! 
    

(Kahnawake – 7, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2017) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is pleased to announce the 13th annual 
Canadian Pacific Holiday Train stop in Kahnawà:ke on Saturday, 
November 25th. The train is scheduled to arrive at Adirondack Junction 
at approximately 6:15 pm. 

 
This year’s musical line-
up includes Jim Cuddy, 
Jonathan Roy, Devin 
Cuddy and Kelly Prescott. 
Volunteers will also be on 
site to accept donations 
and hand out hot 
chocolate and healthy 
snacks.  
 
All cash and food 

donations will go to the Kateri Food Bank. Over the past 19 years, the 
Holiday Train has raised millions in cash and, literally, tons of food to 
support families in need. 
 
To reduce traffic volume in the area, the MCK is providing a free 
Shuttle Bus service departing from the town garage at 5 pm to bring 
passengers to the Adirondack Junction and return after the event. 
 
A detailed bus route will be made available in the coming weeks. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 63254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 

 

Technical 
Contact: 
Samantha Montour 
Executive Assistant, 
Office of the Council of 
Chiefs  
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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